
Hello 

 

We have been told you are starting school in September! Our names are Bumble and Spot -can 

you guess who is Bumble and who is Spot? We are your class cuddles. Our job is to make sure 

everyone in Early Years is feeling happy. When you come into your classroom each day you will 

find us at the front of the room so you can come and give us a cuddle if you want to.              

We do like cuddles! 

 

We also like going on exciting adventures with our friends in Early 

Years, wonder what we will do together? 

 

Have you been counting how many more sleeps until you start school?  

 

Anyway, we must go and help Mrs Moody get the 

classroom ready! 

 

We are so excited about meeting you, Mrs Moody has 

told us all about you. 

 

See you soon.  

Love from  

 

Bumble and Spot xx 
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